
Distributed at the Planning and Development Council Meeting of September 9, 2019 
Re:  Item 5 – Recommendation Report, 320 Bronte Road Inc., Proposed Official Plan 
and Zoning Amendment, Draft Plan of Subdivision and Draft Plan of Common 
Element Condominium, 320 - 350 Bronte Road, File No.'s: Z.1631.01, OPA 1631.01, 
24T-19001/1631, 24CDM-19001/1631 
 
 
Email received from Resident 
 
From: John Bateman [mailto:jhn.bateman@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 3:20 PM 
To: Jill Marcovecchio <jill.marcovecchio@oakville.ca> 
Cc: Sean O'Meara <sean.o'meara@oakville.ca>; Bateman, Jocelyne 
<jocelyne.bateman@gmail.com>; Sally Burgess <sallyburg@gmail.com> 
Subject: Planning for 320 - 350 Bronte Road 
 
Ms. Marcovecchio 
 
I don't wish to address Council at tonight's meeting, but I would like to go on record as fully 
concurring with the Town of Oakville's Planning Department's recommendation to decline 
the proposal to develop the 320 - 350  Bronte Road parcel of land.   
 
My purpose in documenting this is to preserve my right to participate in any appeals 
processes that may occur later. If anything further is required of me, please let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
John Bateman  
2492 Bridge Road 
Oakville, ON L6L 2H2 
 
905.510.3589 
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